
 

 

 

Dear Portfolio Today Client, 

We are pleased to announce that the Portfolio Today website is getting a new look and feel as well as a 

technology refresh.  These changes will take effect on Monday, May 16, 2016. 

In order to benefit from the new and improved website, you will need to be using a newer version of 

your Internet browser of choice (Internet Explorer, Google Chrome, Safari, Firefox or Opera).  If you are 

not running a newer version of your browser, please upgrade before accessing the new website.   

The web address (aka URL) is not changing.  It will still be:  

https://trust.huntington.com/weblink/Logon/frmLogon.aspx .  Your user ID and password will also not 

change.  However, upon logging into the site for the first time, you will need to setup a new challenge 

question.  You will also be prompted to add an image so you can verify that you are on the authentic 

Portfolio Today login screen and not re-directed to another site.  

For further information regarding this upgrade, please refer to our Portfolio Today User Guide which 

provides minimum browser versions and a step by step tutorial for logging in and navigating through the 

new website.  In addition to the User Guide, an updated Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) is available 

for your reference. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Relationship Manager. 

 

Sincerely, 

Huntington Wealth and Investment Management 
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